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Our Ref:LG 

Date:  September 2024 
 
 
To: Parents/Carers of Pupils in S1 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Meeting for S1 Parents/Carers 
 
On the evening of Thursday 3rd October there will be an opportunity to meet with your 
son/daughter's teachers to discuss their progress.  The meeting will begin at 5pm and finish at 
7.30pm and you are invited to meet with individual teachers by appointment.  Each appointment 
will last 5 minutes.  Appointments will take place in school, but appointments are booked via an 
online system.  It allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will 
receive an email confirming your appointments. 
 
Appointments can be made from Thursday 26th September and the booking system will close by 
the end of the day on Wednesday 2nd October.  To book appointments visit  
 

https://glenifferhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
Enter your title, forename, and surname then your child’s forename, surname and date of birth to 
log in to the system. You can then choose the teachers you would like to meet and appointments 
will be generated for you. You will also have the opportunity to book appointments with the 
Pastoral Principal Teacher and/or Support for Learning Teacher for your child’s house if you wish.  
Appointments can also be booked with staff from Nurture. 
 
Parents who wish to bring their child to the Parents' Evening are asked that their child accompany 
them for the whole evening. 
 
I do hope that you will take the opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers on  
3rd October and look forward to meeting many of you then. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Lee Gray 
Depute Head Teacher 

http://www.glenifferhigh.renfrewshire.sch.uk/
https://glenifferhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/

